
Stratham
MASTER PLAN

PUBLIC WORKSHOP

Municipal Building
10 Bunker Hill Avenue

PLACE:

TIME: 6:30-8:30 PM

DATE: Tuesday, October 16

Supervised kids’ activities
Light refreshments & snacks

Visit us at www.strathamplan.com

Questions? Contact: 
Tavis Austin, Stratham Town Planner
603.772.7391, ext. 180
TAustin@StrathamNH.gov

The Town is updating its Master Plan and wants to 
hear from you...

What are our opportunities?

Where should we be in 10 
years?  

How do we get there?

Why should I care about the 
Master Plan?

The Master Plan is our voice. It’s 
created with citizen input. The update 
process is an opportunity for the 
community as a whole to express how 
we see Stratham in the future and how 
we can get there.

The Master Plan gives us the tools 
to prepare for our future. Decision 
makers use it as a reference and guide 
to develop local policies and regulations.

Build our town or it will be built for 
us. If we don’t speak up about how 
we want to grow, investments will be 
made with little direction and will not 
be cohesive with each other or their 
surroundings.


